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THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

July 17, 1957

NIGHT LETTER

The Honorable Herbert Gilbert
Mayor of Shelbina

Shelbina, Missouri

To the citizens of Shelbina joined in the celebration of their town’s one

hundredth anniversary, I send greetings.

Located in a rich land and settled by a sturdy people, your community has
flourished for one hundred years. Strengthened by this heritage you

enter your second century with confidence.

Congratulations and best wishes.

DWIGHT D. EISENHOWER




